
 

 

 

 

 

 

28 March 2022 

 

Seimon Glyn, 

Gwynedd Council Chairman 

Council Offices 

Caernarfon 

Gwynedd   

LL55 1SH 

 

 

 

 

Women in Sport 

 

 

Dear Seimon Glyn, 

 

Thank you for your letter regarding women's sport, and your kind words about S4C in particular. 

 

We are very proud of our women's sport provision and try our best to reflect all the activity and it 

is good to see that Gwynedd Council shares the same ambition. 

 

It is our aspiration to increase our coverage of women's sport, but this is often beyond our control, 

or subject to issues such as rights. 

 

We will, however, continue to seek to reflect what is happening across all sports in Wales. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Sue Butler 

Sports Commissioner, S4C 


